
DATE:  Thursday, November 18, 2010 
  
SPECIAL EDITION OF “TRI-VALLEY MAYOR’S REPORT” 

TO AIR ON TRI-VALLEY COMMUNITY TV 

  
     A special one-hour edition of Tri-Valley Mayor’s Report, taped on location at 
the Martinelli Event Center at Garre Vineyard and Winery in Livermore, will begin 
airing on Channel 30 on Monday, November 22. Mayors from the cities 
of Dublin, Livermore, Pleasanton, and San Ramon will discuss topical issues 
relating to the Tri-Valley. The show, which will run for two weeks, will air Monday 
– Friday at 8 a.m., 11:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.  
  
     “Twice a year, we have the all the Mayor’s on the set together to focus on 
issues relating to the cities in the Tri-Valley,” said host/producer, Carolyn 
Siegfried.  “Among the topics that are discussed include election results, the 
impact of the passage of various propositions and measures that have an effect 
on the Tri-Valley as well updates about transportation projects and 
funding.  There is a lot going on in the 580/680 corridor,” Siegfried added. 
  
     Appearing on Tri-Valley Mayor’s Report are Dublin Mayor Tim Sbranti, 
Livermore Mayor Marshall Kamena, Pleasanton Vice Mayor Jerry Thorne (filling 
in for Mayor Jennifer Hosterman) and San Ramon Mayor Abram Wilson. 

  
     Produced every other week, Mayor’s Report features one-on-one interviews 
with the mayors of the Tri-Valley cities highlighting current events and activities in 
his or her city. 
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